
College Hill
CONNECTION

We are off to a great start at College Hill! This first
part of our year has been focused on building a
sense of belonging, creating safe learning
environments, and relationships built through
community! It has been so amazing to see your
children’s excitement as we have established
routines in their learning!  

There are so many wonderful learning opportunities
happening in all of our classrooms! We will be
trying to highlight some of these examples on our
Facebook Page. 

We want to welcome you to come visit the school at
any time to talk about your child and his/her
progress throughout the year. 

A Note from the 
Proud Principal

Fall Conferences

Conferences are
October 10th-12th.

Students will dismiss
at 4:10 on October

10th and 11th. There
will be no school for

students on 
October 12th. 

We are looking
forward to visiting

with you about your
child’s progress!

Arrival/Dissmisal
Reminders

Making sure students are not arriving before
8:50 unless an adult is with them
If students arrive late, an adult must walk
them to the office and sign them in
If walking your child to class, you must enter
through the office and sign in daily
Please do not park in the bus lane in front of
the building
Please use the cross walks and talk with your
student about using the cross walks
When picking students up, please stand on
the sidewalk or on the grass to allow for
classes to exit the building

Safety is a main priority! Please help us keep
others safe by:

If you see unsafe behavior, please report it to
the office. Thank you for helping us keep

students, staff, and parents safe! 
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-Sarah Schaef

College Hill Vision
Our vision at College Hill is a

partnership with our community
that embraces a positive culture
and a sense of belonging, which

allows for academic excellence in
order to cultivate life-long

learners with the skills needed to
enhance communities.

College Hill Mission
The mission of College Hill

Elementary School is to foster a
safe, academically enriched,
inclusive environment that

motivates learners who will have
a positive impact on their

community.



Students have been earning tickets for
demonstrating our Guidelines for

Success. If their name is called, they
get a sticker and get to pick who they

sit by at lunch.

UPCOMING EVENTS!

October 10th-12th: Conferences
October 13th: No School
October 19th: Hip Hop on the Hill October 26th: Picture Retakes
October 30th-November 3rd: Red RibbonWeek
October 31st: Fall Parties and Parade

PTO
Happenings!

October 12th: College
Hill Deli Day (Mention
College Hill)

Recognizing Students

September iROAR Trait: Respectful

Hear us
ROAR

Next Meeting: 
Nov. 14th at 5:30

Come check out our table
at Hip Hop on the Hill

Night!

October iROAR Trait: On Task
November iROAR Trait: Always Honest

iROAR Award
This year we are celebrating students who are
examples of our Guidelines for Success. Each
month, teachers will recognize two students
from their classrooms who exemplify the focused
on trait. 

Kind Kid Award
We will continue to recognize students who
show kindness with our Kind Kid Award. Each
month teachers will nominate two students from
their classrooms to receive this award.

Students who receive these awards will be given
a water bottle, certificate, and have their picture

up on our Wall of Fame!

iROAR Tickets

Respectful, On Task, Always Honest, Responsible


